THE CENTRAL COUNCIL OF CHURCH BELL RINGERS
Charity Registration No 270036

Executive

Notes of the meeting held on Wednesday 23 November 2020 at pm by video conference.

Present: Simon Linford (President), David Kirkcaldy (Deputy President), Mary Bone (Secretary),
Fergus Stracey (Treasurer), Phillip Barnes, Alison Everett, David Smith and Clyde Whittaker. Vicki
Chapman (Public Relations Officer) was also present.

1. Financial matters
* The Treasurer advised members on the renewal of the Council’s insurance policies.
* The Trustees agreed expenditure on a special ART award to recognise the achievements of
RingingRoom.
* The Trustees approved limited expenditure on prizes for a competition in 2021 to provide
high-quality images of ringing etc. Photographs would be available on the website for media
use royalty-free.

2. The Trustees agreed that Microsoft 365 and cccbr.org.uk email addresses would be implemented
with effect from 1 January 2021.

3. The Trustees received an update on the recent meeting of the Ringing World Ltd Board (see The
Ringing World, 18/25 Dec / 1 Jan issue, p1237).

4. The next meeting of the Executive will be held by video conference on Wednesday 27 January
2021.

Mary Bone
Secretary
01.01.2021



